DACC Maintenance Projects Update — April 2022

Phase 1
All projects are now complete.

Phase 2

All projects have been completed apart from the reprint of the Beach Treasure Walk brochure (still running through existing supplies) and the
Cemetery Parking Posts. £448.16 held in DACC reserved funds to cover these two items (n.b. cost of additional signage added to Cemetery car park
in April 2022 deducted from reserved funds).

Phase 3
All projects are now complete.

Phase 4
Four of the five projects have been completed:

e Xmas Trees (already paid for from DACC account)

e Commemoration Wreath (already paid for from DACC account)

e New Sewer Connection at Beach Toilets (awaiting invoice)

e Installation of 70 no wooden roadside bollards opposite the Dornoch Caravan Park

The final project is on hold until the Roads Department have surfaced the new passing places on Beach Road.

e Work to level the entrance to the Overflow car park and the immediate off-road entrances to the playpark car parking bays.

A full list of DACC projects (including those already completed) can be found HERE.



https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1Yoemoj8R4SlmEX9jot6M55Gl6p3bkCI9V8dU-_lbxUo/edit#gid=492898035

